
TOWN OF HARDWICK 

LOCAL CONCERNS MEETING 

Mill Street and Main Street (to the 

Swinging Bridge crosswalk) 

Pedestrian and Traffic Study 

The Town of Hardwick is conducting a 

scoping and feasibility study to explore 

improvements to sidewalks, crosswalks, 

and traffic flow on Mill Street and Main 

Street. Your input is needed to help 

identify safety concerns and potential 

solutions. 

  

The Town is working with consultants 

from VHB to evaluate current conditions 

and gather community feedback. This 

work builds on five years of Planning 

Commission efforts to improve 

downtown walkability and circulation. 

Meeting Details 

Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Location: Parker Ladd Community Room in the Jeudevine Memorial Library at 93 North Main Street 

Hybrid Option Available 
Meeting link will be posted at: www.hardwickvt.gov 

 

We Want to Hear From You 

This is your opportunity to share concerns, observations, and suggestions for 

the Mill Street and Main Street corridor. Whether you walk, bike, drive, or 

own a business downtown, your feedback will help shape safer and more 

connected streets for everyone. 

 

Your voice matters. Help us create a more walkable, welcoming Hardwick. 

For more information, contact: 

Tracy Martin, Community Development Coordinator, cdc@hardwickvt.gov 

Kristen Leahy, Zoning and Floodplain Administrator, 

zoning.administrator@hardwickvt.gov 

http://www.hardwickvt.gov/
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